
          
 
 
January 23, 2020 
 
 
Keith Famie 
Visionalist Entertainment 
28345 Beck Road 
Wixom, MI 48393 
 
Keith, 
  
Thanks for the conversation today regarding the production of “What’s Your Superpower,”       
an intimate look at the lives of children and young adults with Down’s Syndrome.   
 
As we discussed, there are few more important pursuits than understanding the challenges 
faced by our diverse populations and the inspiring stories of success and achievement of    
those with Down’s Syndrome, their families and caregivers. 

 
Detroit PBS is committed to covering issues in the public interest, including those of access   
and inclusions; exploring the complexities of living with Down’s Syndrome, the imperative for 
care and the simple joys shared with loved ones and professionals who guide them through 
their daily lives.  
 
We are pleased to include “What is Your Superpower” in our broadcast plans should your 
development efforts come to fruition.  I look forward to speaking with you again soon.  In the 
meantime, I wish you the best of luck in securing support for this latest work. 
 

 
Fred Nahhat 
Senior VP, Production 
Detroit Public TV 

 


